
 Class 5 Newsletter            

Autumn Term – 21/9/18 

Thank you to those parents who attended our Online Safety Workshop on Wednesday evening.   

This Week... 
Maths 
This week we have been learning different strategies for multiplying numbers.  We have been 
finding out how known facts can help us work out more complex calculations.   
 
English 
  In English we have continued to read our Class Novel: we have been scanning the text for key 
information and writing the next part of the story using action, description and dialogue.  
 
Across the Curriculum: 
In Science we have been finding out about newly discovered species of animal in the world. The 
children then designed their own species and thought about its adaptations for survival. In 
Geography we have been researching countries of the world.  Our Art lesson this week produced 
some beautiful drawings of animals’ eyes!  They are on display in the corridor outside our 
classroom; my class ‘open door’ night is Thursday if you would like to see them!   

Next Week... 
 
Maths 
We will be recapping 
our work so far on 
place value and 
calculations. 
 
English 
We will be linking this 
to our Science lessons 
and writing newspaper 
reports about the 
discovery of a new 
species of animal.   
 

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR - Thursday 3.20pm until 

3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our 
classroom and ask any questions you 
may have. 

 Poetry Performance for Parents in 
school on Thursday 4th October 
@10am 

 Thursday 8th November Y6 to lead 
100 Year Remembrance Service in 
school @ 9:15am. All welcome 
**Please note this date has been 
changed 

 Thursday 15th November PARENTS’ 
EVENING 

Don’t Forget! 
 

 PE is on a Tuesday and Swimming kits are needed every Friday 
 Children are encouraged to bring a water bottle into school to 

keep hydrated during the day. 
 Your child will be bringing a copy of their Classroom Targets home 

with them tonight.  Please support the children at home with 
these.  Any questions...just ask!  

 
Homework 
Please could you make sure that they complete the English in pen and the 
Maths in pencil.  Thank you!  Homework is given out on a Wednesday and 
should be returned on a Monday please. Projects are due back in school on 
Monday 15th October.    
 
 

  
Special News! 

 
Curriculum Certificate – Jorja 

  
Christian Value – Peace – Jasmine 

 
Writer of the Week – Theo 

 
 

Miss Morris (Class Teacher)   


